Fife Council – 17th June 2021

Administration Amendment to Motion 1

We would like to add a sentence to the second last paragraph ""council also recognises the important roles catering services and facilities management have in moving away from single use plastics"

And change the final paragraph to 

"Council calls for further papers to the Education and Childrens Services Subcommittee and the Assets and corporate services subcommittee which will include details on both the plan......as is until the end

Proposed by Councillor Walker
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